
From: Mohit Jaggi <  
Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 4:26 PM 
To: Housing - CSJ <  Clements, Kristen <  City Clerk 
<  
Cc: District Two <   
Subject: "Five-Year Funding Plan for the Permanent Local Housing Allocation Program Funding from the California 
Department of Housing and Community Development 
  

   
Re: agenda item 2.10 titled 

 "Five-Year Funding Plan for the Permanent Local Housing Allocation Program Funding 
from the California Department of Housing and Community Development."  

   

  
The proposal arbitrarily earmarks money for BHC and EIHC. There is no reasoning provided for the numbers. More 
importantly, there is no accountability. The taxpayers deserve accountability and are frustrated with their governments' 
irresponsible spending on expensive, unproven and dangerous experiments that do nothing to help the homeless and 
are excuses to enrich the homeless-industrial-complex. We would like the proposal to be amended with sections 
outlining how the money will be spent and how return on investment will be calculated.  
- What is the definition of success? 
- What is the plan to mitigate failure?  
- Who will oversee the project and spending? How often? 
- Can the money be diverted to other expenses? 
  
Mohit. 
  
 




